
We hear it all around us.  On the morning news, from some 

you know, from someone you love.  A sexual assault occurs 

every two minutes in the United States. 
 

 

Please join Project Sister Family Services in our  

“Reason for Giving” holiday campaign.   
 

 

   Despair - A gift of  $75.00 will provide a survivor with supportive  

advocacy at the hospital. 

 

   Fear - A gift of  $250.00 will provide a survivor with support when 

facing their abuser in court.   

 

  Shame -A gift of  500.00 will subsidize 10 counseling sessions to help 

a survivor overcome trauma.        

 

For your donation your name will be placed on our “Reason for Giving” donor 

wall.  Follow us on our website and Facebook page (www.facebook.com/

ProjectSisterFamilyServices).  

 

The impact of  your generosity will reduce the despair, fear and shame of   

sexual assault.   

 

With our deepest thanks and best wishes for a happy holiday season, 

Project Sister Family Services Board of  Directors and Staff 

 

 www.projectsister.org 
 
 


